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Fatima Braga@pch.gc.ca on 03/13/2001 02:56:22 PM

To: Angela Vassilatou/Primeminister's Office/CR@Primeminister's Office
cc:
Subject: Re: Reservations for March 1 7-1 8 for Mr. Himelfarb and Ms. O'Hara

Thank you very much for your quick reply. I really appreciate it.

A.Vassilatou0primeminister.gr on 2001-03-13 04:42:27 AM

To: Fatima Braga/HullOttawa/PCH/CA0PCH
cc:

Subject: Re: Reservations for March 17-18 for Mr. Himelfarb 
and Ms. O'Hara

Dear Fatima,

With reference to your e-mail regarding the reservations for Mr. Himelfarb and 
Ms. O'Hara, please note the following:
Rooms are already booked for the 17th and 18th March. As we have already 
informed you with our previous e-mails, the Greek Government covers room & 
breakfast costs for two days - this applies to the dates convenient for the 
guests, and not some specific period of time. Therefore, since the staying of 
Mr. Himelfarb and Ms. O' Hara will last two days, the room and breakfast 
expenses are being covered by us.

I would also like to inform you that room & breakfast arrangements have also 
been made for Dr. Jenson, for 18 and 19 March.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if there is any further querry from your 
side.
Kind regards,
Angela Vassilatou 
Secretary to Mr. N. Themelis

mailto:Braga@pch.gc.ca
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• Angela Vassilatou 03/13/2001 11:42 AM

To: Fatima_Braga@pch.gc.ca
cc:
Subject: Re: Reservations for March 1 7-1 8 for Mr. Himelfarb and Ms. O'Hara 

Dear Fatima,

With reference to your e-mail regarding the reservations for Mr. Himelfarb and Ms. O'Hara, 
please note the following:
Rooms are already booked for the 1 7th and 1 8th March. As we have already informed you 
with our previous e-mails, the Creek Government covers room & breakfast costs for two 
days - this applies to the dates convenient for the guests, and not some specific period of 
time. Therefore, since the staying of Mr. Himelfarb and Ms. O' Hara will last two days, the 
room and breakfast expenses are being covered by us.

I would also like to inform you that room & breakfast arrangem ents have also been made for 
Dr. Jenson, for 1 8 and 1 9 March.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if there is any further querry from your side.

Kind regards,
Angela Vassilatou 
Secretary to Mr. N. Themelis

mailto:Fatima_Braga@pch.gc.ca


Fatima J5raga@pch.gc.ca on 03/12/2001 11:08:00 PM

To: Angela Vassilatou/Primeminister's Office/GR@Primeminister's Office
cc:
Subject: Reservations for March 1 7-1 8 for Mr. Himelfarb and Ms. O'Hara

Good afternoon,

Following up to your previous e-mail, I know that rooms are booked for Kathy and 
Alex for 2 nights. Since you were supposed to cover for the nights of March 18 
and 19, would it be possible to cover the nights of March 17 and 18 instead? or 
they would have to pay for the night of March 17. Thank you for your 
consideration and please let me know as soon as possible.
Fatima

mailto:J5raga@pch.gc.ca


Fafima__Braga@pch.gc.ca on 03/01/2001 03:14:03 PW

To: Angela Vassilatou/Primeminister's Office/CR@Primeminister's Office
cc:
Subject: Re: RESERVATIONS / MR. ALEX HIMELFARB & MS KATHY O ' HARA 1 7-1 8/3/01

Hi and thank you for the information.

Ms. Jenson will be staying for 2 nights (March 18 and 19). Her phone number if 
and her e-mail address is jjenson@cprn.org

Thank you.

A.Vassilatou@primeminister.gr on 2001-02-28 09:11:54 AM

To: Fatima Braga/HullOttawa/PCH/CA@PCH
cc :

Subject: Re: RESERVATIONS / MR. ALEX HIMELFARB & MS KATHY 
O'HARA 17-18/3/01

Dear Mrs. Braga,
With reference to your e-mail dated 22/2/2001, I’ m forwarding the e-mail from 
Astir Palace Hotel in which they confirm the accommodation for Mr. Alex 
Himelfarb and Ms. Kathy O'Hara for 17-18 March, 2001.

Please be so kind to inform us, as soon as possible, about the accommodation 
needs for Dr. Jane Jensen.
Please do not hesitate to contact me for any further details.

Best regards,
Angela Vassilatou
Secretary to Mr. Nikos Themelis
tel.: , , fax :

---------------------  Forwarded by Angela Vassilatou/Primeminister's 0
ffice/GR
on 02/28/2001 03:37 PM

"Astir Palace Sales" <sales@astir.gr> on 02/28/2001 03:29:46 PM

To: Angela Vassilatou/Primeminister's Office/GR@Primeminister's Office
cc :
Subject: Re: RESERVATIONS / MR. ALEX HIMELFARB & MS KATHY O'HARA 17-18/3/01

mailto:Fafima__Braga@pch.gc.ca
mailto:jjenson@cprn.org
mailto:A.Vassilatou@primeminister.gr
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• Angela Vassilatou 02/28/2001 04:1 1 PM

To: Fatima_Braga@pch.gc.ca
cc:
Subject: Re: RESERVATIONS / MR. ALEX HIMELFARB & MS KATHY O 'HARA 17-18/3/01 

Dear Mrs. Braga,

With reference to your e-mail dated 22/2/2001, I 'm  forwarding the e-mail from Astir Palace 
Hotel in which they confirm the accommodation for Mr. Alex Himelfarb and Ms. Kathy O'Hara 
for 17-18 March, 2001.

Please be so kind to inform us, as soon as possible, about the accom m odation needs for Dr. 
Jane Jensen.
Please do not hesitate to contact me for any further details.

Best regards,
Angela Vassilatou
Secretary to Mr. Nikos Themelis
tel.: fax:

Forwarded by Angela Vassilatou/Primeminister's Office/GR on 02/28/2001 03:37
PM

'Astir Palace Sales" <sales@astir.gr> on 02/28/2001 03:29:46 PM

To: Angela Vassilatou/Primeminister's Office/GR@Primeminister's Office
cc:
Subject: Re: RESERVATIONS / MR. ALEX HIMELFARB & MS KATHY O 'HARA 17-18/3/01

Dear Mrs. Vasilatou

We are pleased to confirm accommodation as above.

Sorry confirmation number not available.
Best regards

Kostas Iliopoulos 
Deputy Director of Sales

mailto:Fatima_Braga@pch.gc.ca
mailto:sales@astir.gr


'Astir Palace Sales" <sales@astir.gr> on 02/28/2001 03:29:46 PM

To: Angela Vassilatou/Primeminister's Office/CR@Prlmeminister's Office
ce:
Subject: Re: RESERVATIONS / MR. ALEX HIMELFARB & MS KATHY O ' HARA 1 7-1 8/3/01

Dear Mrs. Vasilatou

We are pleased to confirm accommodation as above.

Sorry confirmation number not available.

Best regards

Kostas Iliopoulos 
Deputy Director of Sales 
---- Αρχικό μήνυμα----
Από : A.Vassilatouëprimeminister.gr <A.Vassilatou@primeminister.gr> 
Προς: sales0astir.gr <sales0astir.gr>
Ημερομηνία: Τετάρτη, 28 Φεβρουάριου 2001 3:07 μμ 
Θέμα: Επιβεβαίωση κράτησης

Σε συνέχεια τηλεφωνικής επικοινωνίας σας με τον κ. Ηλία Νάτσιο, παρακαλώ 
διαβιβάστε μου στη διεύθυνση A.Vassilatou0primeminister.gr την επιβεβαίωση 
της
κράτησης δύο δωματίων για 17 και 18 Μαρτίου 2001 για τον κ. Alex Himelfarb 
κα ι
την κυρία Kathy O'Hara.
Ευχαριστώ πολύ,
Αγγέλα Βασιλάτου

mailto:sales@astir.gr
mailto:A.Vassilatou@primeminister.gr


To: Nikos Themelis/Primeminister's Office/GR@Primeminister's Office
cc:
Subject: Alex Himelfarb's accommodations for his stay in Athens * I

Fa tim a„B raga@ pch .gc.ca
02/22/2001 08:36 PM

Good afternoon,

I sent you an e-mail a couple of weeks ago regarding Mr. Himelfarb's hotel room.
I didn't receive a reply regarding the confirmation number for him and Ms. Kathy 
O'Hara also from Canada. I am writing you again to let you know that they will 
arrive on Saturday, March 17 instead of the 18, so that means they each need a 
room for 2 nights. Could you please confirm that indeed rooms are blocked for 
them or should I make the reservations. Thank you.
Fatima

mailto:Braga@pch.gc.ca


Fatim a_Braga@pch.gc.ca
02/14/2001 05:00 PM

To: Nikos Themeiis/Primeminister's Office/CR@Primeminister's Office
cc:
Subject: Aiex Himelfarb's attendance at the workshop in Athens

Hi,

I work with Mr. Himelfarb, Deputy Minister of Canadian Heritage. As you know by 
now, he will be attending the workshop with Kathy O'Hara and Jane Jensen.3 I 
read your message and wanted to inform you that Mr. Himelfarb and Ms. O'Hara 
will be staying for one night only. They have a flight to London at 7:00 p.m. 
Also, Mr. Himelfarb prefers a smoking room, if available. Would it be possible 
to have a confirmation number for the hotel rooms. Thank you for your help.

Fatima

mailto:Fatima_Braga@pch.gc.ca


Nikos Themelis 
02/14/2001 02:08 PM

To: 0 ’Hara.Kathy@tbs-sct.gc.ca
cc:
Subject: Workshop in Athens 19/3/2001 

Dear Mrs. O ’Hara,

With reference to your e-mail of January 30, 2001 please find attached the schedule for the 
one-day workshop on the topic "How to promote tolerance for cultural, ethnic and religious 
diversity", to be held in Athens on the 1 9 March 2001, which we've also sent today to the 
sherpa Mr. Alex Himelfarb.
Please forward a copy of the above-m entioned schedule to Dr.Jane Jensen.
Looking forward to see you in Athens,
Best regards,
Nikos Themelis

E3
AthensWnrkshnnSrherl

mailto:Hara.Kathy@tbs-sct.gc.ca


To: Nikos Themelis/Primemimster's Office/GR@Primemmister's Office
cc: Alex_Himelfarb@pch.gc.ca
Subject: Canada's Participation at the March 19 Workshop |

0 'Hara.Kathy@tbs-sct.gc.ca
01/30/2001 01:11 AM

I can now confirm that Canada will be sending three representatives to the 
March 19 Workshop on tolerance and respect for diversity. Our 
representatives will be Mr. Alex Himelfarb,î Canada's progressive governance 
sherpa, Ms. Kathy O'Hara,I Assistant Secretary, Social and Cultural Sector, 
Treasury Board Secretariat, who also works with Mr. Himelfarb on progressive 
governance issues, and Dr.Jane Jensen,4 Director of the Family Network at 
Canadian Policy Research Networks, a social policy think tank.

I would be grateful if you would forward further information about hotel 
arrangements and the agenda as soon as it is available. Thank you.

mailto:Hara.Kathy@tbs-sct.gc.ca
mailto:Alex_Himelfarb@pch.gc.ca

